
 

 

November 14, 2024 

 

Sullivan Heights Secondary Community, 

 

Our school community has been targeted by misinformation on social media by individuals with no 
connection to our school. This is a reminder to connect with the school administration if you have 
any questions about our school community. 

 

Our students follow the Sullivan Heights’ Code of Conduct. We prioritize the safety and comfort of 
all students.  If there is any student behaviour that requires school attention, we protect our 
students’ privacy and confidentiality by taking up the matter with students and their families first 
and foremost.  

  

If you have any questions at all, please reach out directly. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Nikolas Kirincic 
Principal, Sullivan Heights Secondary School 

SULLIVAN HEIGHTS SECONDARY SCHOOL 

6248 - 144 Street, Surrey, BC  V3X 1A1    l    Ph: (604) 543-8749    l    Fax: (604) 543-9684 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surreyschools.ca%2Fsullivanheights%2Fpage%2F9723%2Fcode-of-conduct&data=05%7C02%7Ckirincic_n%40surreyschools.ca%7C7f60422324c64018940c08dd04bd510d%7C08b4e9cf8113420dba0752f7d4df8acd%7C0%7C0%7C638671933349335486%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8r1VLJV%2Fz7H32TrzKxixeX4xUXtsKCjNpFvI3Ts2qqU%3D&reserved=0

